
Hello Mr. John Stevenson and Honorable Iris Evans, 
 
My trust company has made me aware of the proposed new policies re investing 
in exempt market securities. 
 
I strongly oppose the idea of having to divulge all my financials to a sales 
person to make an investment.  It interferes with my privacy and goes 
against my liberties. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Joe Quattrucci 
 


